HAPEL MAUSOLEUM
CONSTRYCTION VpPATE

Construction on the new chapel mausoleum
is now 75% complete. Major concrete work
has been completed along with the roofing
to include the beautiful beam/deck ceiling.
Brick work and glass installation should be -
completed this month. If you are interested
in purchasing a crypt or niche during the
discounted construction pricing period,
contact Jan Purcell, Sales and Marketing
Manager, at 757-406-3965.




VOTIVE CANDLES
AT ST. MARY'S CEMETERY

Due to price increases from our
supplier, votive candles for the
2009 season will sell for $125.
The red votive candles illuminate
the cemetery on All Souls Day,
Thanksgiving, Christmas, Easter,
Mothers  Day, Memorial Day,
and Fathers Day and burn for
approximately 4 days and nights.

Keep in mind that your purchase of
a red votive candle generates funds
for cemetery upkeep as well as the
cemetery’s endowment fund. A
special thanks is extended to all the
volunteers who light the candles for
each holiday/feast day. For more
information on purchasing a red
votive candle and/or to volunteer
to light the candles, please contact
Alesia at 757-627-2874. Thank you
for your support of the votive candle
program. ‘

FLOWER REGULATIONS

During the mowing season, all
flowers and other grave decorations
need to be off the ground or in
permanent installed containers so
gravesites can be properly mowed
and trimmed.  NO planting is
allowed. For a copy of the flower
regulations, stop by the cemetery
office or contact Alesia at 757-
627-2874. For more information
on permanent containers, contact
Seaboard Memorials at 757-855-




